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I would like to object to the proposed tunnel and a widening of the present road because
the most recent knowledge about the larger size of the ancient burial grounds suggests the
priceless artifacts would be destroyed. This may also lead to the site being downgraded

from being a world heritage site.....it would be dedication of a priceless world site.
Sincerey. Robert Le- [





